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8th February 2022 
 
 
RE: Shoulder Day – 21st February 2022 
 
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
I am writing to remind you that Monday 21st February is a Key Stage 4 GCSE preparation Shoulder Day. 
This means that school will be closed to years 7-9, and the whole school will return on Tuesday 22nd 
February.  
 
Years 10 and 11 will be in school on Monday 21st February.  
 
The focus for our year 11s will be on revision and GCSE examination preparation in English, Maths and 
Science. Year 10 will be working on preparation for End of Year examinations in their GCSE Options 
subjects.  
 
The day will begin at 9am prompt for year 10 and 11. Year 10 will be dismissed at 2.30pm and year 11 
will be dismissed at 2.45pm. Students can wear their own clothes.  
 
If you have any questions, as always, please contact your child’s form tutor on 0208 969 7111.  
Alternatively, you can send an email to support@allsaintscc.org.uk FAO Mr Williams or Ms Desouza.  
  
Yours faithfully 
  

  
Ms S Nammock 
 
Associate Deputy Headteacher  
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